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Date (ODD #) 
 
 

To my patients, 
 

Our office is participating in a national blood pressure study led by the University of Alberta. 
We are sending this letter to all our patients with high blood pressure as an invitation to 
participate. 
 

Research suggests that the ability of blood pressure pills to reduce heart attack and stroke 
may vary by 50% or more depending on the time of day those medicines are taken. This new 
study will help us to understand if altering the timing of blood pressure medicine can be used 
to better prevent heart attack and stroke. 
 

The study involves randomly assigning participants to take at least one of their current blood 
pressure medications either in the morning, or at bedtime. Health outcomes would then be 
followed for up to 3 years. 
 

This study already has over 1,700 Canadians with high blood pressure taking part. If you too 
choose to participate, our office will assist you in making and monitoring any medication 
changes that might be required. We believe this is an important study, but please know that 
your participation is voluntary. Whether or not you participate in no way affects our 
relationship. 
 

For more information or to participate in the study, please call: 
Toll free 1-844-492-7570 
(7am-5pm Alberta time) 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

John or Jane Doe MD 
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